TENNESSEE GAS TRANSMISS5ION COMPANY
P.O.BOX 1714
DURANGO, COLORADO

PLEASE ADDRESS YOUR

REPLY TO ATTENTION OF: December 10’ 1959

R. N. Walker

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Attn: District Supervisor

Dear Sir:

Attached are the original and two copies of Northwest New Mexico
Packer Ieakage Test forms for our USA Glenn H. Callow No. 9, located
1600' FSL, 1000' FEL, Section 28, T29N, RI13W.

Because we feel the information submitted indicates no communication between
the two zones and to run the flow test No. 2 required in the Packer Leak-
age Test would necessitate wasting a substantial amount of gas, we request
that an allowable be granted for the Gallup completion and an exception

be granted to allow us to conduct the required test on the Dakota zone

after a pipeline connection has been secured. We expect a market for the
Dakota gas in approximately three months.

We would greatly appreciate your early consideration of this request.
Very truly yours,
TENNESSEE GAS TRANSMISSION COMPANY
R. N. Walker i
District Production Superintendent
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